
NEWSLETTER

Message from Mrs Copus

Church Links

What a hot week we’ve had this week! Fantastic Sports Days and thank you so
much to all the parents, carers and families who attended and supported the

children - this support means so much to the school and the children. We know
we’re heading towards the end of term but we’re not there yet and there’s lots

planned for the next few weeks.

Reflection - This week's reflection - thanks, as always, to Mrs Smith! 

Friendship - Part 3

Week beginning 16th June 2025

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t-hXGcJspk4


Sport

Despite the very hot and sunny weather, the children gave it their all and
showed real determination to do their best this week. It was wonderful
to see so many trying new things, pushing themselves and supporting

one another throughout the day.
The winning teams were as follows -

UK & Thailand Class - Green Team
Italy & India Class -  Blue Team

Year 3 & 4 - Yellow Team
Year 5 & 6 - Blue Team

Cricket

Sports Day

On Thursday some Year 5/6 Girls went
to Southwater Cricket Club to take
part in an interschool tournament.

Despite the intense heat, they played
really well as a team and learnt lots of

new skills.  Well done girls!



News

Summer Fayre
What a fantastic Summer Fayre and Colour

Run, we are blessed with an amazing day, the
weather was perfect, the PTA worked so hard

and everyone enjoyed themselves. We are
waiting for a final amount but this event raised

over £2,000

Staffing
s we are now in the final half term we are beginning to think about the children

moving on. In September the classes will be:
UK – Mrs Huntley Hart 

Thailand – Mrs Gowland and Mrs Martin-Wells 
Italy – Miss Heasman 

India – Miss Sleat 
Australia – waiting to appoint

New Zealand – Mrs McTiffen and Mrs McKonochie 
Sierra Leone – Miss Taylor 

USA – Mrs Farrant 
Mexico – Mr Coomber 
China – Miss Aburrow 
Japan – Miss Callender

South Africa – Miss Turner 

We will be adding a KS1 class in to go from 11 to 12 classes as we are getting in year
admissions. Once this is finalised then I will let parents know. 

Mrs Logan Campbell will be leaving us on 9  July. We wish her all the very best for
the future. 

th



News

Library Books
We are missing some school library books.

We’d be really grateful if you could have a look
at home and please return any as soon as

possible.

NZ Reports
These have come out to parents today via

the MCAS app – please ensure you have
logged on to see them. 

The appointments for parents evening are
now live on MCAS so please book a slot to

speak to your child’s teacher and to look at
the children’s books - come and see the

wonderful learning that your child has been
doing.!

Parents Evening

Tickets for the Year 6 Production, Treasure
Island, are now on sale - you can purchase

these via your MCAS app or the school office.

Year 6 Production



Things to know...

Class Celebrations
25  June – NZ   26  June – Italyth th

3  July – India 10  July – UKrd th

22  July – Japan and SA Leavers Assembly – 9.30am –nd

 2 seats per family (no more due to space)

Meal Ordering
Please could we ask that when

ordering your child’s meal choice, you
sit down together and choose their

preferred option. We have had a
number of children refusing to eat

what was ordered for them and, as a
school, we only receive what you have

ordered to reduce food waste.  

July cut off dates

Thurs 26/6 for w/c 7/7
Thurs 3/7 for w/c 14/7
Thurs 10/7 for w/c 21/7

Dates for your diary
30  June – Y6 Leavers Service at Christ’s Hospital - full school th

uniform please, no  leavers hoodies
1  July – Parents Eveningst

3  July – Parents Eveningrd

7  July – Class letters come hometh

15  July – Production – Treasure Island 1.00pm and 6pmth

17  July – Production – Treasure Island 6pmth

17  July – Year 6 Leavers’ Service, St Mary’s Churchth

18  July – Production – Treasure Island 6pmth

19  July – Year 6 Promth

22  July – 9.30am Final Assembly for Y6  nd

(2 seats available per child)



Celebrations

Vine Leaves
Katiemay, Isla, Thomas, Freddie, Josh, Eric, Oscar, Hector, Rex (SA & Japan) -

Service -for their involvement and help with the younger years Sports Days. Rosie
C (UK) - Perseverance – for knowing that you can now do anything you put your

mind too  Toby, Noah and Daisy (SA) - Service - for staying behind and re-setting
equipment between the two sports days.  Dilan (USA) and Cameron (SA) -

Perseverance -for not giving up and completing their races. even though they
found it tricky Violet (NZ) - Generosity - for letting children use her stapler when

we ran out of staples in the classroom! Charlotte (USA) and Josie (USA) -
Perseverance - for never giving up even when you find work challenging.

Achievements

Oakley S (Ita) - received

his Health and Fitness

badge at Beavers

Jaxon S (USA) - W
on

‘Swan of the Year’ at his

end of season football

awards ceremony






